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Martin W. Johnson, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer
Edward W. Sparrow Hospital
1215 East Michigan Avenue
Lansing, MI 48909-7980

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This refers to letter dated June 27, 2008, signed by Mark Brett requesting that Dr. Becker be
added to your NRC license and tomy telephone conversation on September 25, 2008, with
Tracy Maudrie. During our telephone conversation, Tracy indicated that the information needed
to add Dr. Becker to your NRC license would not be available in a timely manner.Tracy also
indicated that when all the necessary information is available that you would resubmit the
information to the NRC in a new amendment request. We, therefore, discussed voiding your
current request to allow you time to gather all the necessary training information for DrBecker.
Your current request is, therefore, voided without prejudice to resubmission.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter andts
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system
(ADAMS). The NRC'’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web site &
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htmi (the Public Electronic Reading Room).

If you have any questions or requie clarification on any of the information stated above,
you may contact me at (623) 2145213.

Sincerely,
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